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Notice of Public Hearing 

 
 

This is to inform the public that the Board of Supervisors of the 

Rutland County Solid Waste District will hold its annual Budget Plan & Capital 

Improvement Plan (CIP) Hearing 

for 2025. 

 
The hearing is scheduled for 

 
Monday, December 30, 2024 

At 6:00 p.m. 

A Virtual Meeting at GoTo Meeting link: https://meet.goto.com/344870901 

It is also located on the Districts website www.rcswd.com. 

The purpose of the hearing is to receive comments from the public 

regarding the proposed District budget for 2025. The Board of 

Supervisors will not act upon the budget at that time. The Board of 

Supervisors are scheduled to approve the budget Plan and CIP at their regular 

meeting on January 8, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Anyone wishing to review the proposed budget may obtain a copy at the 

District Office, 1 Smith Road, Rutland, Vt. 

 

A copy is also listed on the Districts’ website at www.rcswd.com.  

Inquiries by mail should be directed to: Mark S. Shea, 

District Manager, RCSWD, 2 Greens Hill Lane, Rutland, Vt 05701 or 

telephone (802) 775-7209 ext. 202. 
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